

UPDATED ACTION LIST AS AT 19 June 2017

The list below represents the actions that are known to be outstanding from previous General Meetings with a relevant update against each.

These actions will either be closed or carried forward at the next General Meeting.

Ref	Action	Owner
1506/06	<p>All clubs to review the Key Information listed on the SACC website and advise SACC Secretary of any changes required</p> <p><i>2015 09 update: 15 clubs (listed in the Secretaries report) have not updated since 2011</i></p> <p><i>2015 11 update: 13 clubs (listed in the Secretaries report) have not updated since 2011</i></p> <p><i>2016 03 update: ongoing</i></p> <p><i>2016 05 update: Now only 12 clubs not updated since 2011, because one has been wound up. One new form received since March (Grampian AC).</i></p> <p><i>2016 09 Update from NESCRE</i></p> <p><i>2016 11 Still some clubs not responded with updates therefore C/FWD</i></p> <p><i>2017 03 After some concerted efforts to contact clubs, there are only 4 with no update since 2011. The secretary will move that date forward for future reports and all clubs are asked to look at the details they have provided and to update this where required and in any event, confirm one way or another if the information is correct. Action C/FWD for update at next meeting.</i></p> <p><i>2017 06 update:</i></p>	All clubs

<p>1511/09</p>	<p>CSO policy – need an MSA approved version to fit Scotland rather than asking every club to develop its own. Take it back to Simon Blunt (or Jonathan Day?)</p> <p><i>2016 03 update: Ongoing action</i></p> <p><i>2016 06 update: Jonathan Day is revising the MSA policy; clubs should treat it as on hold. therefore C/FWD</i></p> <p><i>2016 11 update: This remains on hold pending further update from the MSA therefore C/FWD</i></p> <p><i>2017 03 update: An updated policy and process is expected to be distributed to clubs by the MSA soon (SACC chairman has seen a draft and thus has some degree of confidence!) therefore C/FWD</i></p> <p><i>2017 06 update: The revised MSA safeguarding policy came out on 5th May 2017. All MSA-registered clubs are required to adopt the policy. There is a template policy document that clubs can use, plus a range of guidance documents.</i></p>	<p>Peter Weall</p>
<p>1606/01</p>	<p>Working group to look at marshal recruitment and retention</p> <p><i>2016 09 update: First meeting held.</i></p> <p><i>2016 11 update: There has been no further progress pending the ongoing work at the MSA. See also action 1611/07</i></p> <p><i>2017 03 update: There has been no further meeting of this group. Action C/FWD for update at next meeting.</i></p> <p><i>2017 06 update:</i></p>	<p>Colin McLatchie Mike How</p>

1606/06	<p>Recommend to MSA, via Regional Committee, that Scrutineers Bulletins should be emailed direct to competitors.</p> <p><i>2016 09 Update: Rob Jones to arrange publication on MSA site.</i></p> <p><i>2016 11 update: Still not clear if this is happening therefore C/FWD.</i></p> <p><i>2017 03 update: The MSA position is that relevant information is summarised to all licence holders in the 'MSA Extra' publication. After further discussion at the meeting, further clarification is to be sought from the MSA as to why this information cannot be made more widely available in full detail.</i></p> <p><i>2017 06 update:</i></p>	Peter Weall
1611/06	<p>In response to a letter written to SACC by a member club, SACC is to write to the MSA expressing concern at some of the TV coverage of Wales Rally GB in relation to rally safety:</p> <p><i>2017 03 update: A letter was duly sent and response received (by e mail). The content of both are available in the SACC proceedings section of the website. The content of the response was noted but the chairman was asked to write again asking for more detail of what was discussed at the RallyFuture meeting.</i></p> <p><i>2017 06 update: The matter was discussed by the SACC chairman and Ian Davies from the MSA. No specific information has been forthcoming about what was discussed at the meeting although the updated RallyFuture requirements have since been published.</i></p>	Peter Weall
1703/1(d)	<p>The chairman was asked to write to the MSA expressing the views from the meeting about the changes to the RDO team with particular regard to who Scottish clubs should now contact if they want to run taster events.</p> <p><i>2017 06 update: Chairman duly wrote to the MSA. A copy of this and the MSA response are available to view on the SACC website. Specifically, the contact for taster events is Suze Endean, MSA Development Manager.</i></p>	Peter Weall

1703/2(b)	<p>In response to the changes to the RDO team, GMSC asked for clarification with regard to attendance at the 2017 Scottish Car Show.</p> <p><i>2017 06 update: This will now be co-ordinated by the SMS team in conjunction with GMSC on board again but with opportunities for other clubs to get involved. Propose closing the action.</i></p>	Peter Weall
1703/3(f)	<p>Vernon Williamson (chair of Sprint and Hillclimb sub-committee and member of MSA Speed Committee) asked that all clubs advise their members that he is happy to take forward any questions or issues that they might want to raise with either of these two committees.</p> <p><i>2017 06 update: Propose closing the action.</i></p>	All clubs
1703/5(f)	<p>In mentioning the recent running of the Brick & Steel Border Counties Rally, the Secretary was asked to send out the link to the ITV Borders TV coverage to all clubs (who should in turn make it available to their members).</p> <p><i>2017 06 update: The link was distributed by the secretary on 22 March. Propose closing the action.</i></p>	<p>Lock Horsburgh</p> <p>All clubs</p>
1703/8	<p>Raised under any other business the Chairman was asked to get an update on the 'money can't buy' marshal awards.</p> <p><i>2017 06 update: The awards to the winners who are race discipline marshals were made by John Cleland at Knockhill recently. John is still trying to finalise the awards to the two rally marshals (visit to MSport). Propose closing the action.</i></p>	Peter Weall